
 
  

Association of International Medical Graduates of  
British Columbia 

Dear AIMGBC members: 
  
We are very pleased to announce our next session entitled "Tips and communications skills for 
NAC OSCE Exam" for International Medical Graduates’ on August 23rd, 2018 at 6pm. 
  
One of our members Dr. Sania Ijaz who got a high score in the NAC OSCE, will talk about tips and 
communications to be ready to you NAC OSCE Exam, as well as any further questions that you 
have for your exam preparation. 
  
This session might be of special interest to those IMGs who are preparing for NAC OSCE Exam.  
 
     
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attendance is free for AIMG BC members who are current with their membership. 
 
This session might be of special interest to those IMGs who are preparing for NAC OSCE Exam.  
  
We are very excited about this event and we hope to see you there. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Educational Committee  
Dr. Gustavo Escalante Chair  
Dr. Sijia Cao 
Dr. Noha Bozreiba  
Dr. Sumiko Yoshikawa 
Dr. Keivan Anbarani 
 
 

TIPS AND COMMUNICATIONS FOR NAC OSCE EXAM 
AGENDA 

  
Thursday, August 23rd (18:00 pm – 20:30 pm) 

St. Paul’s Hospital, Hurlburt Auditorium  (Main level) 

18:00  Welcome and introductions 
 AIMGBC Board 

18.05 NAC OSCE tips and communications 
 Dr. Sania Ijaz 

18:45 Questions & Answers 
 Dr. Sania Ijaz 


